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Friday 31st January 2025 

Our spring term after school clubs are starting this Monday— 3rd February.  

Please remember when booking, if your child is in years 4- 6, to state whether or 

not your child can walk home after the club. One of our clubs is FOREST 

SCHOOL, who are appealing for the following objects to help with the club:  

NAILS, OLD PANS, TARPAULIN, FOAM TUBING.  If anyone has any of these 

items we would be really grateful for them. 

We have a fantastic opportunity for pupils to win some amazing prizes, all they 

have to do is come into school and on time! (see leaflet below) 

Coming up… 

Monday 3rd February   

Dragonfly Class 

Parent/Carer Lunch  

KS1, 11:40am  

 

Monday 10th  February   

Dragonfly Class  

Parent/Carer Lunch  

KS1, 11:40am 

 

Thursday 13th February 

Valentines Disco 

Reception to Year 6  

(See attached leaflet for  

details) 

 





 

A big well done to this week’s       

attendance winners 

HEDGEHOG CLASS 

Butterfly Class had a fantastic           

attendance this week of  

96%.  

They have been rewarded with 

15 minutes of extra outdoor 

play.  

 

Here is the link to our  

Wrap-around Care booking    

system 

https://darnhall.childcare-online

-booking.co.uk/ 

We offer Breakfast Club on both 

sites starting at 8am.  

Home Hub After School Club 

takes place in the KS2 building 

and starts at 3:15pm until 6pm.  

 
HAF Feedback  

 
If your child attended any of our HAF funded Christmas Activities over the     

Christmas period, please could you complete the attached survey. We welcome 
any feedback to ensure that we can continue to run these amazing activities for 

the children and to make any improvements going forward. 
 

Link: https://forms.office.com/e/WKfrmZi1mq 









 

 

1-1 Guitar and Ukulele  
 

 

Lessons are available  in school.  

Lessons are priced at £13 for 30 

minutes.  

To arrange a lesson, please contact  

 

 

Mr Lambert by email: 
alambert@darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk  

World of Work Week 2025: 
 

We are holding another wonderful World of Work Week from the                 

10th February—14th February. This is a wonderful week where we 

provide our children with opportunities to learn about different       

careers. 

 

If there are any parents or carers who are able to give up some of 

their time to talk about their careers/jobs, we will be very grateful. If 

you are not able to  volunteer but potentially have some contacts      

regarding World of Work Week, please send an email to                   

contact@darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

Please follow this link to a Google Form: 

https://forms.gle/p3sNYkPKnbX1JsnQ6 

https://forms.gle/p3sNYkPKnbX1JsnQ6










 

NEXT years school holiday dates 










